"Peter J. Schneider” To <Barry_Hare@toyota.com>, "Fitzgerald, John"

<PSchneider@cmijlaw.com> <JFitzgerald@morrisonmahoney.com>

02/20/2010 06:55 AM Cc "Boyle, Lawrence" <LBoyle@morrisonmahoney.com>,
<Troy_Higa@toyota.com>, "Patrick T. Jones"
<PJones@cmijlaw.com>

bece

Subject RE: Inspecting the 2010 Toyota Camry involved in the
I i=t=lity on March 2, 2010

Barry - | regret that your request for a delay in the inspection is unacceptable to us - almost two weeks
notice is ample time to send an observer or participant. While | am sure Toyota is quite busy investigating
SUA claims, this claim is of paramount importance to us and the-family. Further, this is an initial,
entirely non-destructive, inspection which | am sure Toyota has ample staff to cover. | have no desire to
prejudice your rights, and am sure that we will be able to work out a later time for you to inspect the
vehicle when convenient to you, and that there will be subsequent more detailed inspections with agreed
on protocols. Given the fact that the State Police want to relinquish the vehicle as soon as possible, |
believe we need to move forward as currently scheduled. | apologize for any inconvenience to your
schedule, and no discourtesy is intended. | assume that, post-inspection and the release of the vehicle,
Toyota is interested in entering into an agreement with us and Hertz for the for the storage, security and
non-spoliation of the vehicle at an agreed on location, Peter

From: Barry_Hare@toyota.com [mailto:Barry_Hare@toyota.com]

Sent: Friday, February 19, 2010 7:53 PM

To: Fitzgerald, John

Cc: Boyle, Lawrence; Peter J. Schneider; 'Troy_Higa@toyota.com'

Subject: Re: Inspecting the 2010 Toyota Camry involved in the Murphy fatality on March 2, 2010

John, since | got your voicemails, | was trying to make one of those 3 days work, March 2-4, but | have not
had any success. | can not attend on March 2. | will have to fly out the day prior, so its difficult to do this 2
day trip on such short notice. Please see if we can do this later in March or April- how about March 19 or

April 6, 7, or 8? Morning start time preferred, since | need to fly back to the west coast. Thanks.

Regards,

Barry Hare

National Design & Technical Analysis Manager
Toyota Motor Sales, USA,, Inc.

(310) 468-1309

"Fitzgerald, John"

<JFitzgerald@morrisonmahoney.com> To "Troy_Higa@toyota.com

<Troy_Higa@toyota.com>,

"barry_hare@toyota.com™ <barry_hare@toyota.com>

cc "Boyle, Lawrence" <LBoyle@morrisonmahoney.com>,
02/19/2010 01:33 PM "

pschneider@cmilaw.com™ <pschneider@cmijlaw.com>

Subj Inspecting the 2010 Toyota Camry involved in the-atality on March 2,
ect 2010

Messrs. Higa and Hare:
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